
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 Date change for August 2024 Ordinary 

Meeting of Council 
 
 

 
 
In accordance with Section 254B of the Local Government 

Regulation 2012 notice is hereby given that the following Ordinary 

meeting of the Boulia Shire Council will be held on the day and time 

below. 

 
The previously advertised date for the Ordinary Meeting of Council 

was scheduled for 30th August, 2024. Due to unforeseen 

circumstances, the Ordinary Meeting of Council has been changed 

to:  

 
 

Date: Friday 23rd 
August, 2024 

Venue: Boulia 
Shire Hall 

Time: 9:00 am 

 
 
 
 
 

Chief Executive Officer  
Lynn Moore 

 


